School Messenger
1-2-22

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· Teacher In-Service is this Monday and Tuesday.  School resumes for students Wednesday. 
· Report Card Day is Friday. 
· DPES is following the current ACBOE COVID protocol. The protocol was amended August 25th and it is located on the home page of our website.  
Happy New Year!!!  I hope you all had a wonderful holiday season, and I cannot wait to see the children back in school tomorrow.   Go Eagles!!
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